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Event overview 
 
Wesley LifeForce training is developed from evidence-
based expertise in the Australian Community and with 
input from Australian GPs, General Practice Nurses and 
Practice Managers. 
 
The workshop will highlight the important role General 
Practice Managers and Practice staff have in identifying 
patients at risk of suicide.  
 
Learning outcomes: 
 
 Ability to identify patients who may be at risk of 

suicide when presenting to the practice 
 

 Increased understanding of what to do when 
concerned that a patient may be at risk of suicide. 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Event Details 
 
Date: Thursday 22 February 2018 
 
Venue:  Uni Hill Conference Centre 
 30 Graduate Road, 
 Bundoora 
 
Time:     6.00pm (registration & light supper)  
 6.15pm – 8.15pm (training)  
 
Parking:  free parking available on site 
 
Register via our website at: 
www.emphn.org.au/events 
 
RSVP: 15 February 2018 

 

 

Suicide Prevention Training  
For General Practice Managers and Practice Staff 

 

 
Heameatology 

Thursday 22 February 2018 

General Practice Managers and Practice Staff often need to triage patients. Wesley LifeForce has developed this training 

to help frontline staff recognise and respond effectively to signs that a patient is experiencing mental distress. 

 

Wesley LifeForce and UnitingCare Regen’s presentation of this training supports Eastern Melbourne PHN’s Place-Based 

Suicide Prevention trial in the City of Whittlesea.    

Registration numbers are capped and priority will be 
given to General Practice staff who work in the City of 
Whittlesea. 

The Wesley LifeForce Suicide Prevention Training for 
General Practice Managers and Practice Staff has been 
allocated two Australian Association of Practice 
Management (AAPM) CPD points per one hour of 
education. 
 
Wesley LifeForce gratefully acknowledges the funding 
provided by the Australian Government. 
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